
Hello families,

We hope this newsletter finds you well as we reach the
midpoint of the year, we're thrilled to share an update
on the amazing experiences happenings in After School
Care Program.
 Our OSHC kids have been diving into a variety of
engaging STEAM projects. They've had a blast with
science experiments like the Magic Milk Experiment and
the Erupting Lemon Volcano. We’re thrilled to continue
their scientific exploration as the term progresses.
In engineering, we’ve been focusing on building
challenges that spark creativity. Our art and craft
sessions are brimming with innovation, including our
sustainability art project where the kids create ocean-
themed crafts using recycled materials like egg cartons.
Our cooking activities have been a hit too, with fun
projects like Milo ball making, fruit kebabs, and bread
pudding. Plus, we’re keeping active with physical
activities such as soccer matches and basketball
challenges.
We’re looking forward to more exciting projects and
activities as the term continues. Thank you for your
continued support. 
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Smart Central
Did you know that by actively using your Smart Central account you can mark children

absent, request casual days, check pins, sign children out and much more?

Please log into https://www.smartcentral.net/

Your user name is
your email and

your password is
your mobile

number.

Once logged in you will see your child/ren's name

Select the child and this will allow you to mark your child absent or sign in
your child using the code at the service on the Kiosk. 

Select booking to go to the PINS allocated for each of the authorised contacts
for your child. 

Each PIN is generated by the
system and only the main

parent has access to all PINS. 

 PINS will be used for
authorised contacts to sign

children in and out.

https://www.smartcentral.net/


TERM 3 AND 4  MENU AND MEAL TIMES

Updated Menu

After trying the menu and meal routines we have made a few
improvements such as:

- Meal order raffle – Everyday a representative of each year is
called to help in a draw to decide which year order will be called for

afternoon tea. This new routine is working well children’s
mealtimes are calm and organised.  

- Cooking experiences are happening weekly, children are loving to
engage in food related experiences, and we are planning to continue

extending their interest in this area. 



- OSHC Hours:  During school days our operating hours are
2:45pm to 5:45pm. All children must be picked up no later

than 5:45pm. 
 -Office Hours: Our office hours are 10:00am to 5:45pm
Monday to Friday. We are unable to read emails, answer

calls or receive messages out of those hours. If you need to
make an emergency booking, give us a call before bringing
your child in or telling them to go to OSHC after school, as

we may already be fully booked for that day. 
 - Absences : If your child is not attending OSHC after school,

please let us know as that makes the roll marking process a
lot easier and therefore much safer for all children.

Reminders

We are constantly looking into ways to improve the service we
are providing. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have

any suggestions or feedback.
larrakeyah.oshc@education.gov.nt.au 

0438813211

 We would like to remind all families that:


